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For grade 4 students - Music Class 
Dear parents, 

All students will need a pair of earphones/buds in the piano keyboard lab. 
Please note that sound levels will be monitored.   

Although the school will provide earphones/buds, please note they will be used 
by other students.  Therefore, if you wish, you can purchase a pair of 
earphones/buds (not headphones) for your child resembling one of the pictures 
below.  Earphones need to be identified with the child’s name and will be used 
by your child only. Before sending them in, please have your child try them on at 
home to see if they fit properly. 

All earphones will be stored in the lab and each set will be placed in separate 
zip lock bags (zip lock bags will be provided by the school). Note that 
earphones can be used for many years.  Also, all earphones will be returned 
home only until the end of grade 6. If by chance the earphone becomes 
damaged over the years, it will be sent home and you may purchase a 
replacement. We recommend that you do not purchase expensive earphones 
as the school will not be responsible if they are lost. 

 

Thank you! 
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